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Hi Marilyn, my name is Sarah-Anne Thompson and I'm so, so grateful to be the recipient of the 

Ken and Marilyn Murray Scholarship this year through the University of Guelph.  

I'm going into my final year of Geography studies and I'm really, really interested in the human 

aspects of geography and how they relate to environmental conservation. So this award really, 

really helps me look into the future of graduate studies in that field with more of a steady eye.  

I just want to say thank you so much for providing this award. It's so generous and it will help 

the students who receive it so much and hopefully later on down the road, we can reconnect in 

person. I would love to go out for coffee or something like that but for now please take this 

video as a sincere thank you for establishing this award. Bye. 


